
12 January 1972 

Justice Theedere R. Kupferman 
Supreme Ceurt Appellate Divisien 
27 Madisen Avenue , 
New Yerk 10010 

Dear Ted, 

It was very geed te hear frem yeu, even indirectly, after al] this time, and I-de thank you fer sending me a cepy of your letter to Fred Graham and alse fer yeur reference te Accesserics, 

I tried te phene yeu at your heme last night but there was ne answer. The last few days have been quite hectic, with repercussions ef the Fred Grahan/lettiner stery in the Sunday Times. Since Graham and Burke Marshall appear te be on clese terus » I hepe that yeur letter will help te encourage a decision te make the autepsy phetographs and X-Rays available te Cyril Weoht fer examination. | 

Perhaps we can telk on the phone ene evening, if yeu have the time, _ and up-date each ether on this subject. 

With thanks and warmest. personal regards, 

Yeurs sincerely, 

Sylvia Meagher 
302 West 12 Street 
New Yerk 10014, 

Chelsea 2-4293


